
   

Dear Customers 
November 2023 

Kitagawa Corporation 

 Kitagawa Global hand Company Sales Department 

 

Notice of Product Discontinuation 

To whom it may concern, 

I hope this letter finds you well. We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued 

patronage. 

We regret to inform you that we will be discontinuing the sale of the following products, which have 

been long-favored by our customers. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We would also like to express our sincere 

gratitude for your patronage in the past. 

We will continue to strive to provide products that meet the needs of our customers. We ask for your 

continued patronage. 

Sincerely, 

 

1. Discontinued products 

Product name Product model Alternative product name 

Large through-hole power chuck 
BB206、BB208 

BB210、BB212 

BR06、BR08 

BR10、BR12 

Large through-hole power chuck 

（Direct mount） 

BB206A5、BB208A6 

BB210A6、BB210A8 

BB212A6、BB212A8 

BR06、BR08 

BR10、BR12 

(Separate back plate required) 

2-jaw large through-hole power chuck 
BBT206、BBT208 

BBT210、BBT212 

BRT06、BRT08 

BRT10、BRT12 

 

2. Sales end date 

27th December 2023 <While stocks last> 

※Delivery may be sooner depending on stock status. 

  



   
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact your nearest sales office. 

 

【Contact information】 

Tokyo sales office： +81-48-667-3469 Hiroshima sales office： +81-847-40-0541 

Nagoya sales office： +81-52-363-0371 Overseas sales office： +81-847-40-0526 

Osaka sales office： +81-6-6685-9065   

 


